
5. WOOLSTON/BURWOOD EXPRESSWAY

The Project Manager updated the Board on progress on the Woolston/Burwood Expressway.  The
Board decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That Freeville School also be invited to the opening of the Expressway bridge over the Avon
River.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


